Meeting Notes – Apr. 13, 2021

If you were unable to attend our business meeting earlier this week, Sid Lockhart will be selling bags of onions to benefit the Girls' Ranch.  We will not be requiring members to sell bags, but if you would like to buy a bag for yourself or would like to sell some bags, let Sid know next Tuesday (4/20/21) how many bags you need and he will order them for you.

We did agree to donate an additional $605.00 to Chambers Academy toward their theater project.  This is what they were expecting (the grant was for $4,395.00) and makes the total donated an even $5,000.00.

Stanley announced a new member, Jill Sassy, the stepdaughter of Jim Spence.  Although she lives out of state and will not be able to attend meetings very often, she will be a full paying member.
Brandon Ison will have the program this coming week (4/20/21).  We are making some adjustments to the May program calendar and will get those changes out to you shortly.
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